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Dear Dr. [mail merge provider’s last name], 
 
We are sending you this letter to notify you that  your Tax Identification Number (“TIN”), along 
with your name and business address, were erroneously displayed on a PDF document posted to the 
Anthem website, www.anthem.com/ca.   The PDF documents were posted to Anthem.com for just 
over 24 hours, from October 23, 2013 until October 24, 2013, and were intended to assist individuals 
looking for information about physicians in certain provider networks.  It appears that  you use your 
Social Security Number (SSN) as your TIN and thus it was included on this posting.  Once 
Anthem identified the error, we took immediate steps to remove the PDFs from the Anthem.com/ca 
website.  The PDFs were  corrected and re-posted without the TINs.   
 
Although we have no reason to believe your SSN was compromised, we are offering you free 
identity protection services for one year under AllClear ID.  AllClear ID offers Credit 
Monitoring that delivers secure, actionable Credit Alerts to you by phone.  AllClear ID Protection 
also includes $1,000,000 Identity Theft Insurance Coverage and AllClear ID Fraud Resolution 
Services.  
 
Here is how you can sign up for AllClear ID: 
Online: 
It’s simple to sign up and confirm your data using the Internet. 

• Go to the AllClear ID website at enroll.allclearid.com and use this redemption code <code>. 
• After you enter your code, click Sign up now on the right side of the page and follow the 

steps to register. 
 

If you sign up online, you may get a call from AllClear ID soon after you start this process. You 
have 105 days from the date on this letter to register for this free service. 

Si necesita ayuda en español para entender este 
documento, puede llamar al número de teléfono que 
aparece en esta comunicación y solicitar hablar con un 
representante de servicio al cliente que hable español. 
 

http://www.anthem.com/ca


 

 
 

If you don’t want to sign up online, you may sign up for the identity protection service by using 
the form that came with this letter and mail it to them at: 
 

AllClear ID  
823 CONGRESS AVENUE SUITE 300 
AUSTIN TX 78701 
 

This service will be good for one year from the date you sign up for it.  
 
If you have questions about AllClear ID or what the service covers, please call them at 1-877- 
579-2267 Monday through Saturday from 9am-9pm EST. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Privacy Coordinator 



 

 
 

About Identity Theft Prevention 
 

Even if you don’t feel the need to sign up for the credit monitoring service, we suggest that you 
routinely review statements from your accounts and from time to time get your credit report from 
one or more of the national credit reporting companies. You may get a free copy of your credit 
report in these ways: 

• Online at annualcreditreport.com 
• Call toll-free 1-877-322-8228 
• Mail an Annual Credit Report Request Form (forms are on our website at 

annualcreditreport.com) to: 

ANNUAL CREDIT REPORT REQUEST SERVICE 
PO BOX 105281 
ATLANTA GA, 30348-5281 

You also may get a copy of your credit report from one or more of these three national credit 
reporting companies: 
 
Equifax 
PO BOX 740241 
ATLANTA GA 30374-0241 
1-800-685-1111 
equifax.com 

Experian, 
PO BOX 9532 
ALLEN TX 75013 
1-888-397-3742 
experian.com 

TransUnion 
PO BOX 6790 
FULLERTON CA 92834-
6790 
1-800-916-8800 
transunion.com 
 

 
 

 


